
Education Authority 

 

03 September 2021 15:34 

To: McCallion, Peter <Peter.McCallion@niassembly.gov.uk> 

Subject: Committee for Finance - Financial Reporting (Departments and Public 

Bodies) Bill 

 

Good afternoon Peter 

 

Please see a response from Seamus Wade, EA Director of Finance and ICT in 

respect of the Financial Reporting (Departments and Public Bodies) Bill 

 

“Having considered the information in the attached, the EA has no specific 

comments to make.  We report in line with public sector requirements and have 

agreed our approach with the Department as appropriate.” 

 

Kind regards 

Christopher 

 

 

Christopher McNickle| Board Support Officer 
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